



Mrs A Done St. Aidan's Housemistress

4th June 2021

Dear Parents / Guardians,

TALBOT HOUSE BBQ

Later on this term, the staff and pupils of Talbot Competitive House will be hosting a house BBQ in replacement of the formal house dinner. This will take place on the evening of Friday 18th June 2021 in the college grounds. The BBQ itself will begin at 6:00pm and finish by 7:30pm. Pupils are not charged as they are expected to attend, however, if they do not (without prior notification) then a charge will be made.

Unfortunately, due to COVID restrictions this year, we are unable to invite parents, guardians and friends of Talbot, as we would normally do to the formal dinner. However, I hope next year we will be able to invite you all back.

I do hope that as many Talbot pupils will be able to join us as possible for this very enjoyable evening. If they would like to come, please can I ask you to fill in and return the slip below to the **Academic Secretary academicsecretary@ellesmere.com** by Monday 14th June at the very latest. We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Please return to <u>Academicsecretary@ellesmere.com</u> by Monday 14th June TALBOT HOUSE FORMAL DINNER

Friday 18th June 2021

Name/s of pupil/s

He/she is able/unable to attend on Friday 18th June 2021

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406